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27th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Friday 13th March, Children of Sandgate Primary (COSP) have organised our 
second ‘Break the Rules’ day to raise money for the PTA. 

Children can select as many rules from the list below that they would like to break 
for one day only for which they should bring in a ‘fine’ of 50p per rule. 

I hope that the children will enjoy this event as much as they did last year. 

Rule Fine 
1) Don’t get dressed for school; come in your PJs instead 50p 
2) Have messy or coloured hair for the day 50p 
3) Bring your teddy to school 50p 
4) Wear trainers 50p 
5) Wear makeup, facepaint or tattoos 50p 
6) Ignore the first bell of morning play time and have a further 10 
minutes play 

50p 

7) Bring in an unhealthy snack (NO NUTS OF ANY KIND PLEASE) 50p 
8) Sit in a different seat in class 50p 
9) Have Golden or Busy Time in class 50p 
10) Boss Mr Green around at playtime and lunchtime 50p 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Matthew Green 
Headteacher 

 

 
 
 

 


